Abingdon Arts Commission 
Minutes from the November 14, 4pm
Chair Greg Lilly called the meeting to order. 
Matt Frederick called the roll. In addition to Greg Lilly and Matt Frederick, in attendance were Dirk Moore, Amanda Pillion, and Ben Jennings.
The minutes of the September meeting were approved, with Matt Frederick making the motion, with Ben Jennings seconding it. 
The first grants are due December 1.  Greg noted that he knows that the Arts Depot, William King Museum of Art, and the Virginia Highlands Festival were all working on grants.  No one knew of any other organizations who were working on grants so far. 
Greg reviewed the sample rating sheet for any discussion.  The rating sheets, with rankings for various categories related to the grant, will be used for determining the quality of the applications. 
Amanda thought that discretionary funds have been set aside for this first round of projects. After the grants have been reviewed and scored by the committee, they will be sent to Steve Trotman, the town finance director. At some point this spring, the Town Council will consider the grants.  Greg wants to speak to the Council sometime soon about the progress of the commission. 
Adjournment at 4:30.
